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THE MPC CHARACTER TRAIT FOR MAY – JUNE IS ‘FORGIVEN ESS’

YOU ARE INVITED TO MPC's 2014 LUNCHEON:

When: Friday 8 August 2014  – 12.15pm to 1.45pm
Guest Speaker: Dr. Bernie Crimmins , MBBS Grad Dip H Nutrition MPH

“Helping Blokes – From Kokoda to Terang”
Where: Casavini Restaurant , 9 Mitchell Street, Doncaster East
Cost: $30  for two course meal
RSVP: to Liz Guiver , MPC Secretary on 0403 964 596 by 1 August 2014 

together with payment by 1 August 2014 by;
 Cheque  to MPC, PO Box 4474, Doncaster Heights, 3109 or,

Direct Debit  to Bendigo Bank, details – Manningham Promoting 
Character Inc, BSB 633-000, Account 121739957, Reference – your 
name/MPC Luncheon (essential to ensure your payment is noted) 

MPC AWARDS:
On Tuesday 15 April, MPC Certificates were awarded to Michael Butler, Benson Huong and 
Peter Sahinidis, employees of Philip Webb, for displaying character qualities of 'Alertness, 
Caring, Respect & Sensitivity' while assisting a motorist after an accident in January 2014.

Do you have an employee or know someone who deserves an award then contact Liz 
Guiver, Secretary@ManninghamPromotingCharacter.org.au 

WORKING TOGETHER TO SAVE MONEY AND REDUCE WASTE:
Currently MPC posts nearly 400 Newsletter/Posters to individuals, corporates and 
community groups.  To save money and reduce the environmental effect of 
printing/wrapping etc., it is proposed that we help each other by distributing the bi-monthly 
material by e-mail.  It can be sent to your email address in lieu of the postal address and will 
also be downloadable from the MPC Website (ManninghamPromotingCharacter.org.au).  

For this to be successful could you please send your email address to 
Secretary@ManninghamPromotingCharacter.org.au including your current identifier name, 
company, address etc. so MPC can ensure the replacement information is correctly linked.

As MPC is keen to commence this with its July – August 2014 material, your response by 
1 June 2014 is requested.  Kindly help us with this project.

Remember to copy the Poster and Newsletter and disp lay them


